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PRESS RELEASE 

 

ON FRIDAY, DECEMBER 3, 2021 THE JONESVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT WAS NOTIFIED BY 
THE JONESVILLE SCHOOL SYSTEM THAT A HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT MADE THREATENING 
STATEMENTS TO ANOTHER STUDENT ON MONDAY, NOVEMBER 29, 2021 AND AGAIN ON 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 30, 2021 THAT THEY COULD BE PLANNING A SCHOOL SHOOTING. 
OFFICERS MADE CONTACT WITH THE STUDENT IN QUESTION AND DETERMINED IT WAS A 
VIABLE THREAT. THE STUDENT WAS PLACED UNDER ARREST AND IS CURRENTLY LODGED 
IN THE HILLSDALE COUNTY YOUTH HOME.  

 

IF ANYONE HAS ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONCERNING THIS INCIDENT, PLEASE CALL 
THE JONESVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT AT (517) 849-2101 
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JONESVILLE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

 

 

    


